
Walk Safely to School Day  

Friday 12th November, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

West Byford Primary School will take part in Walk Safely to School Day on the 12th November. All students are 

welcome to meet at the park, to walk together safely to school. Please note: students who walk must be 

accompanied by a parent / carer.  

Walk Safely to School Day asks that we all consider our transport habits and try to incorporate more walking as part 

of a healthy, active way to get around. Although walking all the way to school isn’t realistic for many of us, it’s quite 

easy to succeed in incorporating a walk into your family’s daily routine. 

A healthy breakfast snack will be available at school, served by the P and C Association, for a gold coin donation.  

Where to meet:  Park at the corner of Ballawarra Avenue and Wundi Way, Byford. (A) 

Date:    Friday, 12th November 2021 

Time:   7:25am (commence walking at 7:30am) 

Wet Weather:  If the weather is inclement, a text will be sent out to notify that the walk has been cancelled.  

At the park, each student will be a given a Walk to School Day sticker and a raffle ticket, to go in the draw for a prize! 

A Healthy Breakfast Snack, for a gold coin donation, will be available when we arrive at school. 

The walk is approximately 1.0 kilometre, following footpaths.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Danielle Bastick and Alexandra Stumpf 

Health & PE Teachers 

1st November 2021 


